REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
MINISTER

90,-00-8!

\72% June 2012

- Subject.: Notification for Project “Protection and Rehabilitation Measures for the
Southern Part of the Romanian Black Sea Coast in the area of Mamaia
South, Tomis North, Tomis Centre and Eforie North”

Dear Ms Plumb,

I would like to confirm the receipt of the notification under Article 3 of the Convention on EIA
in a transboundary context for the aforementioned project in the Ministry of Environment and
Water. After examining the submitted documentation and information, pursuant to Art. 3,
paragraph 3 of the EIA Convention, we would like to inform you that the Republic of Bulgaria
does not intend to participate in the EIA procedure for this project.

I am taking the opportunity to express our readiness to continue our fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

Nona Karadjova

Ms Rovana PLUMB

Minister of Environment and Forestry
b-dul Libertatii nr, 12, sector 5
RO-040129

Bucharest, ROMANIA

%, Sofia 1000, 22 Maria-Luisa Blvd
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